
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

TOGETHER WE WORSHIP AND SERVE JESUS CHRIST AND PURSUE GOD’S WILL 
 
 

FOR THE WEEK OF OCTOBER 20, 2024 

SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00am  
Worship – 10:15am 
 
MONDAY 
Quilters – 12:30pm 
 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice – 7:00 pm 
 
WEDNESDAY 
Bible Study – 6:00 pm  
 
THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry 3:00 to 4:30pm 
at Jenkins, then to Nashville 
 
BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES  
FOR OUR CHURCH FAMILY: 
  

Happy Birthday! 
Ashley Brenneman – October 21st  
Lou Mills – October 23rd  
Victor Mundy – October 25th  

  
Happy Anniversary! 
Dom & Tammy Trummel – October 25th  
  

LAST WEEK’S PRAYER REQUESTS: 
Sandy, Doug Hunter, JoAnn McDaniel, Lisa Kuhl, 
Vicky & Ty, Steve, Kristin & family, Julie Smith, 
Joyce, Kathy & Chip, and all those affected by the 
floods in North Carolina. 

2024 ELDERS: 
Marie Crawford, Rod Hardy, Elizabeth Mills, 
Galen Riggs, Alex Slagle, Joy Wilker, and 
Sandra Young 
  

HAVE AN URGENT PRAYER REQUEST? 
Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938 

 

“Grace Greater Than Our Sins” 

From Romans 104 
 

 

“All Creatures of Our God and King” #64 
 

Psalm 91:9-15 

“He Leadeth Me” #461 
 

Mark 9:2-13 
 

“Preaching Mark: Transfiguration”  
 

“Be Thou My Vision” #382 
 

 

“O, How I Love Jesus”



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

Please check Jenkins Central each week!  

The Bulletin Board outside the church offices posts important 

information, signups, needs, and fun stuff important to the church! 
 

Fish Fry Donation Sign-ups 

The Fish Fry is on Saturday, Nov. 2nd. Please sign up by Oct. 20th if you wish to donate 

supplies or desserts. Let’s make this year a great one! 

 

 

  

  

Loaves and Fishes is a Denominational program that combines small offerings to make 
big differences! Take a box and put spare change, a dollar a day,  

five a day, or whatever you’d like to give. 
 

Donations this year will go to the Hot Lunch program in our Guatemala City, Guatemala 
church. This program provides meals, education, and discipleship for children for an 

underserved area of the city. We’ll highlight this between now and Thanksgiving and do 
our part supporting this amazing Guatemalan ministry. 

  

Forgot to order a T-shirt? No 

problem! 

 

If you would like to order a T-shirt  

or sweatshirt, please submit your 

orders and payment by  

Sunday, October 27th! 

 

Order forms can be found next to the 

bulletins in the sanctuary on Sunday 

morning. Thank you! 

  

Do you know a family or individual who could 

use a show of love this holiday season?  

 

We will partner with Nolensville Food Pantry to 

get food that is needed for any family in the 

community who might be struggling to make 

ends meet.  

 

Please let Jackie or Bro. Jason know if you are 

aware of a family and we will make sure that 

good holiday food will be no issue! 

 


